
The 8th Annual Rally On The River is Saturday, May 29th of 
Memorial Day Weekend.  We plan to have a Salute to Vet-
erans at noon. The Rally will begin immediately after at 1:00 
p.m.  You will need to register and can do so early with the 
form on the back, online at our website, or the day of the 
event.  Your $20 early registration will guarantee you a free 
T-shirt with the 2021 Rally On The River logo as seen in the 
picture to the left.  Early registration will end May 28th.  On 
site registration starts at 10:30 a.m the day of.  We will have 
limited quantities of T-shirts available so make sure to come 
early to get yours!  All vehicles are welcome!  Parking will 
be available all around the Evansville K of C Hall.  If you 
would like to get in the 2021 Rally vehicle photo, please 
park along the grass close to the boat ramp past FS. Our 
Grand Marshal this year will join us to signal the start of the 
Rally.  Food will be available at the K of C Hall starting from 
11:00 a.m.   

Last year we were able to raise over $11,000 For SSM 
Health Cardinal Glennon Children’s Hospital with our raffle 
alone due to COVID.  We are hoping to eclipse the 
$100,000 mark this year in total.  Please come out and 
support a great cause with the 2021 Rally On The River!!!    

Once again our membership came through and sold many 

Lenten Raffle tickets.  It was a massive success but could 

not have been so without the dedication of each member.  

Thank you all for answering the call any time we ask and 

selflessly selling/buying each ticket we send out.  Every 

dollar helps our Council and allows us to continue the 

Lord’s work in our community.  Below are the winners: 

Carol Orella - brown quilt, Ron Rider - green quilt, Roger 

Demond - fire pit, Anthony Meyer - Weber grill, Cory 

Schenk - Weed Trimmer, Harvey Falkenhein - Buffet tickets, 

Diane Gross - $100, Paul Young - $50, Bethany Heck - $50. 



Rally Tee Shirt Sizes 

 

Number  Size  Total @ $20.00 

 

_____   Small  $_______ 

_____  Medium $_______ 

_____  Large  $_______ 

_____  x-Large $_______ 

_____  xx-Large $_______ 

_____  xxx-Large $_______ 
 

 Total Enclosed         $_______ 
 

(make checks payable to:  Rally on the River) 

For online registration, 
please visit evansvillekc.org 
and follow the links to the 

2021 Rally On The River.  On 
line and mail in registration 
began April 1st and end on 
May 28th.  After that time 

you will have to register day 
of the event. 

   

Fri. May 7, 2021 Friday Fish Fry 4:30—8:00 p.m. 

Sat. May 29, 2021 2021 Rally on the River 2019 Rally on the River 

Mon. May 31, 2021 Happy Memorial Day All Day 

Fri. June 4, 2021 Friday Fish Fry 4:30—8:00 p.m. 

Fri. July 4, 2021 4th of July All Day 

Wed. August 4, 2021 KC Blood Drive 2:00—6:00 p.m. 

We publish this newsletter only for informational purposes for the members and family of the Knights of 

Columbus .   Content and photographs may only be reproduced with permission from Council 1952. 

Enclosed with your newsletter this month is a return envelope and a book of $5 

raffle tickets for the 2021 Rally on the River. Please sell these and return them 

to either Rally Co-Chairmen Mark McConachie or Bob Myerscough or drop 

them off at the KC Hall. They are $5 a piece or 5 for $20. Each book sold will 

get us that much closer to our total goal of over $100,000 raised for Cardinal 

Glennon Children’s Hospital. The prizes this year are even better than last year 

so these tickets should sell themselves! Our first place prize is a John Deere 

X330 riding mower, 2nd prize is $500, 3rd prize a 2021 Rally fire pit, 4th prize is 

a handmade quilt, 5th prize $300, 6th prize $200, 7th prize is a Weber charcoal 

grill, 8th prize is a $100 Amazon gift card.  If you do not sell your raffle tickets, 

please return them in the self addressed and stamped envelope to the KC Hall 

as we will sell them day of the event.  Thank you for taking part in enriching the 

lives of those that benefit from Cardinal Glennon Children’s Hospital and help-

ing the Evansville Knights of Columbus reach our goal! 

Council Information Phone 

Grand Knight Larry Mudd 618-713-2005 

Chaplain Fr. Steven Pautler 618-853-2235 

Financial Secretary Robert Walls 618-559-7819 

Club Manager Mark McConachie 618-977-2168 

Bar Manager Andy Montroy 618-559-2840 

Kitchen Manager Roger Hartman 618-282-3521 

Financial Officer Bob Myerscough 618-791-6739 

Newsletter  Robert Walls 618-559-7819 

K of C Insurance  Robert Bushway 618-526-7991 

Council Phone Number 618-853-2616 


